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NERWHA SPRING SYMPOSIUM
April 21, 2018
“Architectural History and Maritime History: Exploring New Digital Tools for World Historians and Their Students”

Massachusetts Institute of Technology, Cambrige, MA

NERWHA is delighted to join with the MIT History Department, the MIT Department of Architecture, and the MIT School of Humanities, Arts, and Social Sciences to sponsor a symposium on a topic of interest to all of its members and, indeed, to any student of world history. The program will be available soon at www.nerwha.org.   
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	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	NERWHA Members and Non-Members (with $25.00 grant)
	$5.00  
	     

	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	NERWHA Members and Non-Members
	$30.00  
	     


Note: The fee for the symposium has been reduced to $30 (rather than the usual $45). In addtion, thanks to the generous support of the MIT History Department, the MIT Department of Architecture, and the MIT School of Humanities, Arts, and Social Sciences seventy-two (72) $25 grants will be available to the first 72 to apply for them leaving each grantee with a bill for $5. 


Total (US. Funds)
         $
Early registration is strongly encouraged in order to ensure lunches for all. Lunch and refreshments are included in the registration fee. Please note that payment of the registration fee is required of all attendees, even those presenting. 
Please note that, due to the nature of the symposium and the need to provide registrants with symposium materials before the day of the symposium,  no registrations will be accepted after April 14, 2018.  

Checks should be made out to NERWHA and mailed to : David Burzillo, NERWHA Treasurer, C/O History Department, The Rivers School, 333 Winter Street, Weston, MA 02493

Questions regarding registration should be directed to the NERWHA Secretary at aandrea@uvm.edu.  









